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Upcoming works at Karabar High School  

A project is underway to upgrade Karabar High School. The project will deliver eight new permanent learning 
spaces, one new seminar space, new staff study facilities, new covered walkways and ramps and landscape and 
accessibility improvement works. 

Site establishment for these upgrade works have commenced. This includes the installation of site fencing and 
signage.   

Tree removal will occur on Wednesday 19th June to prepare the site for construction. An arborist will be on site to 
oversee this process. Towards completion of the project, replanting will occur as part of landscaping works.  

Following tree removal, temporary site sheds will be set up and other machinery will be delivered.  

Following the completion of site establishment, initial excavation and earthworks will begin.  

The health, safety and well-being of our school community and neighbours is our highest priority and we will 
continue to keep the community updated.  

You can speak with us about this project using the contact information below.  

 

For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/ 
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